
Junior Kindergarten   

Registration 

On Monday January 17, 

we held our annual Kin-

dergarten registration.  

We are thrilled to be wel-

coming the following stu-

dents this fall: Owen, 

Faith, Joshua, Connor, 

Casey, Ashton, Raine, 

Landen, Blake, Aurora 

and Jake.  If you know a 

student who was born in 

2007 and would make a 

great addition to our 

school, please have them 

call or come to the school 

to pick up an application 

package.  

Tell Them From Me   

Survey 

In our efforts to continue 

to make St. Pat’s a better 

place, we are offering 

staff, students and par-

ents/guardians the op-

portunity to complete a 

survey that will help us 

meet our school improve-

ment goals. In next 

week’s folder you will 

find a letter about the sur-

vey and also a unique 

username and password. 

This will allow you to 

complete the survey 

anonymously.  It would 

be great if you could find 

some time to complete 

this on-line survey to help 

make our school a better 

place. If you do not have 

a computer with access to 

the internet, please book 

an appointment at the 

school so that you can 

use ours. These results are 

imperative for our school 

improvement planning. I 

would like to thank you in 

advance for helping our 

school. 

(www.tellthemfromme. 

com) 

Term 1 Report            

Interviews: 

We will be offering an 

evening of interviews on 

Feb. 24 from 4-7pm. 

Each interview will be 

scheduled for a period 10 

minutes. Look for our 

sign up sheet in next 

week’s folder—bookings 

will be made on a first 

come, first served basis. 

It has come to my  atten-

tion that many students 

have not been dressing for 

the weather. With the re-

cent snowfall and plunging 

temperatures, please en-

sure that your child has the 

following items each day: 

winter jacket, snow pants, 

winter hat/toque, scarf, 

heavy mitts/gloves.   

 

All students are expected 

to go outside for each re-

cess daily unless they are 

involved in an extracurricu-

lar activity.  

Let’s work together to 

make sure ALL students 

are dressed for the 

weather.  

From the Principal’s Desk 

Request to dress for the weather 
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Upcoming St. Patrick 
School Events: 

Jan. 27 

-Gr. 7 & 8 Curling 10-2 

-Gr. 8 trip payment # 2 

due today 

-Family literacy day—

WEAR ORANGE 

Jan. 28 

Kap Flyers ticket $ due 

Jan. 31 

Professional Activity 

Day (no school) 

Feb. 8 

School Mass @ 9:00 

Feb. 10 

Gr. 8 trip fundraising 
committee meeting @ 

6pm 

Feb. 16 

Term # 1 report cards 

go home 

Feb. 18 

Deadline to complete 
Tell Them From Me 
school improvement 

survey—please help! 

Feb. 21 

Family Day—NO 

SCHOOL TODAY 

Feb. 24 

Term # 1 Interviews 

from 4-7pm 

March Break 

March 14-18 
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